VEE S OmniSite

December 28, 2022

To whom it may concern:

This letter serves as a sole source letter and is to confirm that the OmniSite monitoring services in the state of
North Carolina are sold and distributed exclusively by Pete Duty & Associates. OmniSite sells exclusively
through independent sales agents throughout North America. As such, Pete Duty is our sole source product
supplier for North Carolina.

OmniSite serves as the sole source for cellular monitoring and website interface serving OmniSite RTU units.
There is a specific format in which the data must be digitally transmitted to the OmniSite servers, and only
OmniSite possesses this patented process.

If you desire additional information, don’t hesitate to contact me at(317) 885-6330 X4 at any time or visit our
website at www.omnisite.com. Thank you for your interest in our products.

Sincerely,

Emmie Ward
Inside Sales
Manager,
OmniSite
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